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House bill supports deployment of energy storage technologies 
Statement of NHA Executive Director Linda Church Ciocci 
 

Washington, D.C. (March 5, 2012) – The following is a statement from Linda Church Ciocci,  
Executive Director of the National Hydropower Association, on the introduction of H.R. 4096, the 
Storage Technology for Renewable and Green Energy (STORAGE) Act of 2012:  
 
“The National Hydropower Association is very pleased with the introduction of the Storage Technology 
for Renewable and Green Energy (STORAGE) Act of 2012 in the House of Representatives. Expanding 
investment tax credits and clean renewable energy bonds eligibility for pumped storage technology 
will help unlock the country’s clean energy potential.  
 
“Further development of pumped storage is essential to the overall reliability of the nation’s power 
grid, as well as to integration of clean and renewable energy resources at a larger scale.  
 
“NHA strongly supports this bill and commends the work by Representatives Gibson and Thompson. 
We look forward to working with them and other lawmakers to advance this important legislation 
through the House as soon as possible.” 
 

### 

 


